
SWGA Snippets “Bee Kind

Bee Fun” 

Mid Season Social-  June 26, 2024

Upcoming events 
July 8:  9ers only meeting

July 10 & 12:  Member-Member

July 15: 18s only meeting

Aug 7:  Buddy Match Play

Sept 4: Buddy Day

Oct 2 & 5 (Saturday):  Championship

Oct 16: Par 3 for Pink

Nov 6: Buddy Day

Nov 13: Memorial Tournament/Season End Awards

 Welcome our 2024 New 
Members

Barb Beahan

Jeanne Faulkner

Marj Francolini

Cathy Reynolds

Robyn Robb

Teri Woodford

Need a Partner for 
Member-Member?

Contact Judy Matton 
judymatton@gmail.com

SWGA Local Rules 
Update

The SWGA Local Rules have 
been updated with the 
following:  

  “For ALL Holes,  Bald areas in the 
fairway and in short grass around 
the green are considered Ground 

Under Repair.”

Go to the Website under the 
Basics Page for a complete copy 
of SWGA Local Rules

Mid Season Social lunch compliments 
of 2024 SWGA Season Sponsors.

We appreciate your quick 
response to Golf Genius and 

PunchBowl invitations.  
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 From Byron:

Two golfers to a cart…
Keep our course beautiful
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SWGA Volunteers
A special thanks to all the following members for their willingness to 
help keep SWGA operating smoothly.  
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Playday Team
Linda Brayton
Lynn Bruton
Terry Catlett
Sally Hartman
Barb Keehbauch
Sue McDonald
Denise Poole

Fivers Program
Stephanie Barrell- Admin
Jackie Reed- Helper Captain

Helpers:
Marty Anderson
Lynn Bruton
Fran Cook
Jan Craddock
Darlene Evans
Barbara Kennedy
Sue McDonald
Donna Hain
Judy Matton
Jan McElroy
Francey Morgan
Lisa Neave
Carol Payne
Brenda Whidby
Karyl Wackerlin

Fun Team
Janet Angi
Donna Hain
Barbara Kennedy
Carol Payne
Laura Shaw
Marge Whitney

Bulletin Board
Laura Shaw

Ringers
Denise Poole

Shadows
Lynn Bruton
Darlene Evans
Jessie Knighton
Sue McDonald
Jackie Reed
Laura Shaw

Photo Team
Jan Craddock
Jan Mokri

Sunshine
Karen Winter

Website
Jessie Knighton

Season Sponsors
Laura Shaw

Have a rules 
question?

How many times have you been 
playing your round and had a 
situation where you wondered 
what was the correct ruling.  If 
that has happened to you, send 
us an email with your Rules 
question and we will get you an 
answer.  
Send to swgascp@gmail.com

Don’t forget….
Golf Instruction by 

Dale Seaton
 770-477-2099



 Barb Kennedy started this project March 15 when 
she contacted the GSGA for guidance.  Peggy 
Gardner soon joined her in the effort and, together, 
they approached Byron and he gave approval to 
carry on.  

Today, June 26, the Purple Tees are OFFICIAL.  
They have been added to the GHIN system and are 
available for posting scores.  

In addition to the Purple Tees a Red/Purple mix 
and a Green/Red mix have  been added as 
additional options for women.

We just want to remind all golfers, that no one is 
required to play from the Purple Tees.  Use them as 
you wish, but we have heard lots of positives 
comments, so give them a try and have fun.  

All of the women’s tee options have been 
included on a temporary scorecard that can be 
obtained at the Pro Shop.  

We appreciate all the feedback that has been 
provided and will continue to work with Byron on 
additional improvements.   

Judy Matton has been thinking of how to integrate 
the Purple tees into our SWGA Playdays, so stay 
tuned for more information.

Many thanks to Byron who supported this 
initiative and provided resources to make it happen. 
 We look forward to his continued support.  

Also, a huge thank you to Barb Kennedy for taking 
the initiative to make this a reality.  

We hope you enjoy the new tees.  

Purple Tees...

They’re here!

Par 3 for Pink is 
coming!

October 16, 2024
The 2nd Par 3 for Pink will be held October 16 to 

support Harbor of Hope.  Pace Physical Therapy has 
again signed up to be the Title Sponsor.  

VOLUNTEERS needed:  Member and Non Member 
Volunteers are needed in many areas.  

Want to help but don’t know where or how?  
Contact Barb Kennedy at Bhkennedy2@earthlink.net  

SAME FUN GOLF FORMAT:  Par 3 Course!  4 
person scramble.  You pick your teammates:  2 
SWGA members + 2 male SCP golf members with 
current GHIN handicap. 

Contact Judy Matton at judymatton@gmail.com 
with questions.

ITEM DONATIONS:  Have something to donate to 
help raise $?  

Contact Jan McElroy at  jan_mcelroy@yahoo.com   

SPONSORS:        Help is needed to reach out and 
obtain sponsors. 

Contact Peggy Gardner at 
peggygardner00@gmail.com

$$  Let’s beat last year’s donation! $$

Their MISSION is to compassionately empower 
and spiritually encourage breast cancer 
survivors throughout their journey and assist 
those experiencing financial hardship.

Their VISION is to expand their services with 
love and financial support to help survivors 
thrive.

Website:  harborofhopeinc.com

Welcome Sonia and Becky! 

About 
Harbor of Hope

 Need more information related to SWGA?

● Go to the website:  scpgolf.weebly.com
● Check out the Bulletin Board
● Send an email to swgascp@gmail.com
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